

LOYOLA CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

4010 Sladeview Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 681 Telephone: (905) 820-9822 · Fax: (905) 820-1753 Website: www.dpcdsb.org/LOYOL



February 14th, 2025

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),
Please see the information below for some updates and reminders:

Black History Month:

Our B.L.A.A.C. has organized a variety of events to celebrate Black History month, including a trivia contest, quote of the day, and display case. The highlight of the month is the showcase: "Honoring Our Legacy, Celebrating Our Roots, Inspiring Our Future", which will take place on February 26th here at Loyola from 7-9 pm. Ticket information will be shared with our community shortly.

After School Math Help is here once again this semester. We will be starting on Tuesday February 18. It will run every Tuesday and Thursday from 2:30 -3:15 in room 122. Students in grade 9,10 and 11 math this semester who would like some extra help or just a quiet space to do homework are welcome to attend.

Sports

Girls Volleyball

Our Girls Volleyball team had an outstanding season — winning every single game and dominating the competition from start to finish! There are no playoffs for this division, but the players gave their best on and off the court and we are extremely proud of them. They brought true Warrior spirit to every game. We are also very grateful to the coaches — Ms. Ravenna, Ms. Coimbra, Mr. Ferreira and Mr. Dias for all their support of the team.

Basketball

The Junior Boys Basketball team begins their playoff run next week with their first game on Tuesday, February 18th at 3:15 at home against Castlebrooke. Our team is hard-working, talented, and determined, and we are excited to cheer them on! Go Warriors!

From the Guidance Department

Last Day for Semester 2 Pathway Changes- Friday, February 28th, 2025

Important Dates

Grade 12 Graduation Photos: February 10 – February 21, 2025

Monday, February 17th – Family Day (no classes)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or send me an email. I wish you and your families a happy Valentine's Day and wonderful Family Day.

Gina Renda Gina Renda Principal

c.c: Herman Viloria, Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 and 8